
Planning application comment was submitted on the 26 November 2023 18:10 PM

The following is a comment on application P233010/F by John Reed

Nature of feedback: Support the application

Comment: As a local resident I support this application for the following reasons:-
1. It will reduce the need to do shopping and to attend to Post Office matters.
2. The shop will promote social cohesion in a scattered community and reduce isolation particularly amongst the
elderly.
3. This asset will be well placed to attract additional passing trade thereby increasing its viability and potential
success.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: John

Last name: Reed

Email:  

Postcode: HR9 7QX

Address: The Old Barn, Perrystone Hill, HR9 7QX

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Nothing specific.

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=233010

Form reference: FS-Case-564902781




